
Dear Councillor Dasko:

On behalf of the Sherway community and our membership I am pleased to able to send my letter of
support for the Region of Peel to reduce the speed limits on Dixie Road, from QEW to Lakeshore Rd. to
50 KMS. 

The Sherway community's concern on speeding has increased yearly over the past 4 years and given
the planned intensification along lower Dixie Road the safer speed limit is 50KMS.

If you require additional details on the Sherway community support on the topic, please contact me.
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Sincerely,
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